
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES 
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December 19, 1985 

Letter No. 85-80TO: All County Welfare Directors 
County Administrative Officers 

RE: SSI/SSP RECIPIENTS DISCONTINUED EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1986 
(LYNCH V. RANK) 

The attached listing contains the names and addresses of those 
persons, residing in your county, whose SSI/SSP benefits were 
discontinued effective January 1, 1986 due to the Title II (RSDI) 
cost of living increase. These individuals have received a 
notice (see attached) from the Department of Health Services 
advising them that if they are not contacted by their local county 
welfare department by February 15, 1986 they are to contact the 
county welfare department in the county in which they live. 
Also included in the listing are the names of those individuals 
whose SSI/SSP benefits were scheduled to be discontinued 
effective January 1, 1986 but whose benefits may have been 
reinstated prior to that date. The notice from the Department 
has a disclaimer "if your SSI/SSP benefits have been reinstated 
since January 1, 1986 please disregard this notice". These 
people must also be contacted by the county to verify that they 
understood the message and that no redetermination is necessary. 
The procedures to follow when making this contact are described 
in All County Welfare Directors Letter 84-57. 
You will receive another copy of this listing in February, March 
and April, 1986. Additional names will not be added to the 
listings, however the names of those individuals who have been 
reinstated on SSI/SSP or determined eligible for Medi-Cal as 
medically needy will be deleted. 
Your county will not receive a listing once all the beneficiaries 
named in the listing have been determined eligible for Medi-Cal 
or reinstated to SSI/SSP.
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Thank you for your assistance. Any questions should be directed 
to Kristi Banion of my staff at (916) 324-4961 or (ATSS) 454-4961. 

Sincerely 

Original signed by 

Doris Z. Soderberg, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 

Attachment 
CC: Medi-Cal Liaisons 

Medi-Cal Program Consultants 
Expiration Date: December 31, 1986




